
Dear Cheryl, 
 I am here speaking as an elder sister to you. I remember our hopes and enthusiasm when we elected you 
into the IAW Presidency. You made the impression of an intelligent and strong personality, and we hoped 
that your impetus would carry our organisation forward.  Nobody, and I repeat nobody, cared if you were 
black, white, brown or something else. 
Many months later I am standing here, speechless in front of IAW's situation, to which your policy of 
distrust and suspicion has contributed. 
If you still have one positive reaction to this organisation, please step down and leave it to us to clean up 
the pieces of your presidency and move IAW into a new era of friendship, trust, cooperation, care, loyalty 
and obedience to  IAW principles. 
 
 Rosy Weiss, Hon. President 
 


